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The author of The Singing Wilderness and Listening Point begins this grand adventure: “There are few
places left on the North American continent where men can still see the country as it was before Europeans
came and know some of the challenges and freedoms of those who saw it first, but in the Canadian
Northwest it can still be done. A thousand miles northwest of Lake Superior are great free rivers, lakes
whose horizons disappear, countless unnamed waterways, and ridges and forested valleys still largely
unknown.”
 
Into this land of Crees, Chippewyans, Yellow Knives, and Dig Rib Indians had once come the voyageur, the
Hudson Bay trader, and a succession of adventurers—gentlemen and otherwise—who used the mighty
Churchill River as a major waterway from Hudson Bay to the Mackenzie.

“It was the trail of these voyageurs we followed,” says the author, “a trail that led from the height of land
where waters flow north to the Arctic and east to Hudson Bay, to Cumberland House five hundred miles
away. Every portage, camp site, and rapids, every mile of this waterway of lakes and rivers was steeped in
the drama of exploration and trade.”

“We traveled as the voyageurs did by canoe, paddled the same lakes, ran the same rapids, and packed over
their ancient portages. We knew the winds and storms, saw the same sky lines, and felt the awe and
wonderment that was theirs at the enormous expanses and grandeur of a land that was once as strange and
challenging to them as to us.”

Mr. Olson has illuminated his own cruise with quotations from journals and diaries of such men as George
Simpson, David Thompson, Alexander Henry, and Alexander Mackenzie—as well as a host of other
explorers-traders whose voices speak from the old Moose Fort Journals of the Hudson’s Bay Company.

Mr. Olson serves as the Bourgeois of the party of six—the boss who ran the trip, chose the routes, picked the
camp sites. His companions and he relived for all readers of this book what life was then in the wilds of the
Canadian Northwest. Mr. Olson combines his inimitable ability to evoke the beauties and wonders of the
wilderness—its animals, birds, and its very spirit—with a dramatic talent for taking the reader along the
route of the men who pioneered that wilderness.

Francis Lee Jacques, whose genius to evoke the wilderness in pen and ink is unchallenged, has illuminated
this book by his drawings, as he did The Singing Wilderness and Listening Point.
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From reader reviews:

James Williamson:

This Lonely Land usually are reliable for you who want to become a successful person, why. The reason of
this Lonely Land can be one of several great books you must have is giving you more than just simple
reading food but feed a person with information that maybe will shock your previous knowledge. This book
is usually handy, you can bring it almost everywhere and whenever your conditions throughout the e-book
and printed ones. Beside that this Lonely Land giving you an enormous of experience like rich vocabulary,
giving you trial run of critical thinking that we understand it useful in your day task. So , let's have it and
enjoy reading.

Nathan Wilson:

In this era globalization it is important to someone to obtain information. The information will make anyone
to understand the condition of the world. The health of the world makes the information easier to share. You
can find a lot of sources to get information example: internet, newspapers, book, and soon. You can view
that now, a lot of publisher that will print many kinds of book. Typically the book that recommended for you
is Lonely Land this book consist a lot of the information in the condition of this world now. This particular
book was represented how do the world has grown up. The terminology styles that writer require to explain it
is easy to understand. The actual writer made some research when he makes this book. Honestly, that is why
this book ideal all of you.

Victoria Schwan:

Many people spending their period by playing outside along with friends, fun activity using family or just
watching TV 24 hours a day. You can have new activity to invest your whole day by reading through a book.
Ugh, do you think reading a book can really hard because you have to take the book everywhere? It fine you
can have the e-book, having everywhere you want in your Smartphone. Like Lonely Land which is keeping
the e-book version. So , why not try out this book? Let's find.

Nettie Powers:

Don't be worry in case you are afraid that this book may filled the space in your house, you might have it in
e-book method, more simple and reachable. That Lonely Land can give you a lot of pals because by you
considering this one book you have point that they don't and make anyone more like an interesting person.
This particular book can be one of a step for you to get success. This publication offer you information that
possibly your friend doesn't recognize, by knowing more than additional make you to be great folks. So ,
why hesitate? Let me have Lonely Land.
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